
September
Newsletter

Dear Parents,
We are so excited for our new dance season!
Our student body has increased and we are

ensuring that each individual dancer is
receiving feedback to improve his/her training
at DDD. If you have any questions, or concerns,

please do not hesitate to contact our office.
Thank you! 

- Every dancer must have a
hard copy of the waiver release
on file. 
- Late fees for tuition will be
added on September 7th
- Please make sure your
dancer has the correct attire
and appropriate shoes for
class.
- Our lost and found basket will
be emptied on the 1st of every
month.
- No refund policy
- Withdrawal must be done
between the 1st-7th of the
month or you will be
responsible for that months
tuition

Safety Precautions

Message from Mrs. DaniUpcoming
Events

9/1- Tuition Due
9/5- Studio Closed (Labor

Day)
9/9-Pledge Cards Due

(Cash Only)
10/29-Costume Party (Date

Changed)

Reminders

 Due to the rise in covid and flu season, we
are asking that you take necessary safety
precautions. Please do not send your dancer
to the studio if he/she is feeling sick. Mask
are recommended. We will continue to get
the building professionally disinfected along
with spraying and wiping down in between
classes. 

Meet our instructors

Jaire Brown

Marissa Davis
Icis Dunlap

*Azaria Owens
Dani Smalls

Kaiya Washington
*Tori White

*Kierstyn Wildy



*= student teachers

See our website for more information
about our studio policies
www.dthreestudio.org

Email: dthreestudio@aol.com  * Phone: 843-379-8488  * Website: www.dthreestudio.org


